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Editorial

Dear Readers,

Thank you for taking the time to read the latest issue of Physiotherapy Practice and Research. This issue
marks our first year as co-editors of the journal and what a year it’s been!! We would also like to extend our
gratitude to the authors of the manuscripts for their patience. Due to the global coronavirus pandemic we were
unable to publish our June issue of Physiotherapy Practice and Research. We would also like to thank our clinical
colleagues at Beaumont for their contribution to the editorial of this issue. It has been a trying year for healthcare
workers across the globe and as an academic and clinical practitioner we wish to acknowledge the hard work
of healthcare practitioners including our colleagues across the spectrum of disciplines, it is a testament to all of
you that we are able to publish this issue of Physiotherapy Practice and Research.

This issue includes a wide variety of clinical issues that we believe are of interest and importance to phys-
iotherapy including both professional and clinical issues. Thank you for reading Physiotherapy Practice and
Research, we hope you enjoy this issue and future issues to come.

Editors-in-Chief
Dr Orlagh O’Shea

Dr Jonathan Moran
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